
                                                                                                     
Friday 10th February 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

It is hard to believe that we have reached half term already! The children have had a busy half term exploring their 

topics and are looking forward to further trips and visitors next term.  

Netball 

Yesterday 8 of our children went to Pilton School for a High 5 netball tournament, they all played really well and came 

second! They will now go forward to play in the North Devon finals after half term. As well as their netball playing 

their behaviour was outstanding also. Well done and we’ll look forward to the finals. 

Hockey 

Two teams went to Park School for a Quicksticks hockey tournament on Wednesday. Both of our teams played 

extremely well and came in the top ten, one team came 4th and the other team came 9th. Thank you once again to all 

the parents who transported and supported our children for both events.  

Internet Safety Week 

The children have been learning about staying safe online and hopefully they will be able to tell you something about 

how to stay safe online at home. Please look at our website for more information. 
Arts Project:  WANTED 

After half term we will be working on a whole school art project with local artist Di Murray.  Groups of children will 

be working with Di to create some sculptures about recycling, reusing and looking after our wonderful world.  We 

would be really grateful of donations of the following items to support this project:  plastic bottles with tops, bottle 

tops and plastic containers in a range of different colours and sizes.  Please could you ensure that any donated items 

are washed and encourage your friends and family to start collecting as we will need lots! 

 

 

 

 
Bishops Tawton Jumble Sale 

**SATURDAY 18TH FEB** 

Bishops Tawton Village Hall: from 2pm:  30p entrance fee… 

You might pick up a bargain or two.  

You might come along for a chat and a cuppa. 

All proceeds are going back into our community. 
Dates: 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th February Half term 

Tuesday 28th February 2.45pm – Parent meeting for the yr2/3 children booked on the Georgeham Residential  

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day (Book swap) 

Friday 3rd March – World Book Day (Dress up as your favourite book character)  
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs next half term 

Mon: Gaming club, Music Club 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Construction,  

Wednesday: Netball 

Thurs: Soccer skills, Creative KS1/KS2 

Please collect promptly from after school clubs 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 

service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know 

so that they can arrange staffing around the numbers. 
 

Reader of the week… 

Codden-Olivia 

Tarka-Barnaby  

Barum-Olivia S 

Saunton-Yasmin 

Exmoor-Emily  

Lundy-Josh 

Growth Mindset Award… 

Codden-Herbie 

Tarka-Ruby 

Barum-Alfie T 

Saunton-Oliver 

Exmoor-Mae 

Lundy-Erin 

Well 
Done! 

PTFA 
Thank you to everyone who helped to organised tonight’s BIG Sheep night…we look forward to more 

events next term including Quiz Night! 

https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/staying_safe_online/185229
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/

